Amy Johnson

From: noreply@cityofsalem.net on behalf of pinkmingo49@gmail.com
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 9:30 PM
To: CityRecorder
Subject: Submission
Attachments: ATT00001.bin
Your Lynnette C. Martino
Name
Your inkmingo49@gmail.com
Email P & gmat.
Your
5038514479
Phone
Street 296 Gerth St NW
City Salem
State OR
Zip 97304
| object to the proposed parking minimum changes. In particular, those that reference the off-street parking
standards be changed along Transit District routes. The City has no control over those routes and there is no
Message |guarantee that routes will not change. Therefore, there is no way to make developers comply with the

minimum standards if the route change or are eliminated. This change is not necessary and is in fact
detrimental to properties along Transit District routes.. Lynnette Martino
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